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Dear Parents and carers, 

 

Another week has passed very quickly.  The children have been playing out a lot this 

week and they have welcomed their hats and gloves! 

 

Next week, is Anti Bullying week with the theme “all different all equal”.  Monday is the 

Odd Sock Day, don’t forget to get your children to wear odd socks! 

 

Our graphemes/phonemes we are learning next week are ch, sh, th and ng.  If you see 

any words with these sounds, please point them out to your children. 

 

In number, we are continuing on our number theme – counting 1-1, ordering and 

recognizing numbers. 

 

Friday is the Children in Need day and there will be some activities in school for the 

children to take part in.  They can dress up in a super hero themed costume if they 

would like for a donation of £1 and they can also buy biscuits at playtime for 20p. 

 

Have a lovely week. 

 

Mrs Hudson, Miss Ramsdin and Miss Downes   


